
Welcome to

Bishop Luffa
Church of England 

School
Year 6 Parents’ and Carers’ 

Information Evening 
Monday 30th June 2025









Year 11 Prom



Bishop Luffa Parents and 
Friends Association



How can you help?

● Help at events 

● Regular donation 

● Attend events 

● Buy raffle tickets 



Burns Night
Saturday

24th January 2026



How do I contact the PFA?

● pfa@bishopluffa.org.uk

● PFA picnic in September

● ‘Wine and Cheese’ event in September 

 

mailto:pfa@bishopluffa.org.uk


Neil Topley
Assistant Head - Transition & Induction
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Transition





Year 7 Induction Day
Tuesday 4th  September 2025







Year 6 Induction Day
Wednesday 2nd  July 2025

9:00am – 2:15pm





Year 7 Parents’ and Carers’ 
Induction Evening

Tuesday 16th September 2025
6:30pm

Followed by PFA Cheese & Wine



Arbor App

❏ Monitor attendance, rewards and behaviour including any detentions
❏ View your child's timetable
❏ Access reports
❏ Make purchases from the ‘shop’
❏ Request that details we hold about you are changed
❏ Load cash to Cashless Catering

Full details available here 
https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/parents-and-carers/parent-portal-and-arbor-app/

You will receive a welcome email to register late August / early September

https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/parents-and-carers/parent-portal-and-arbor-app/


Cashless Catering
❏ No need to take cash to school

❏ Faster, more efficient

❏ More convenient for students

❏ Cash can be loaded via Arbor

❏ Cash-loader in school



Heads of House and Form Tutors

Andrewes H10 Mr R Goldsmith & Mrs S Pilgrim / 
Mrs R Topley

Burrows H13 Mrs R Bagdoniene & Mr C Gibbons
King H4 Miss K Hurry & Mrs C Duke

Otter H6 Mrs J Stone & Mrs J Darlow / Mrs K Pegram

Ridgeway A8 Mr J Vann & Mrs E Duffell / Mrs K Cooke

Sherborne T6 Mr T George & Mrs A Bonney

Story A4 Mrs S Charge & Mr M Bennett

Wilson E8   Mr A Bravo & Mr T Gorst



www.bishopluffa.org.uk





At Bishop Luffa School we believe 
that children should not have 
smartphones before they reach 
Year 10. 

Only at this point do the benefits of 
smartphones begin to outweigh the 
risks. 



Presently, phone use is banned 
during school hours: 8am - 2.30pm.

From September, phone use will be 
banned for students whenever they 
are on-site.

If a student is seen using a phone 
on-site, they will have to give their 
phone in at the start of each
day. 



We hope that you will support us by 
not giving your children a 
smartphone. 

You will naturally be worried about 
peer pressure. 

We encourage you to sign up to the 
Parent Pact at 
smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk.

You will find that a large number of 
parents and carers already have. 

http://smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk


Bases for Head of House and Form Tutor talks

Sherborne T6 Mr T George & Mrs A Bonney
Story M7 Mrs S Charge & Mr M Bennett

Wilson IT1   Mr A Bravo & Mr T Gorst

Ridgeway Hall Mr J Vann & Mrs E Duffell / Mrs K Cooke

Otter A6  Mrs J Stone & Mrs J Darlow / Mrs K Pegram

King A5 Miss K Hurry & Mrs C Duke

Burrows H5 Mrs R Bagdoniene & Mr Gibbons

Andrewes A2 Mr R Goldsmith & Mrs S Pilgrim / Mrs R Topley


